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SCHOOL INFORMATION 

School Hours - Monday through Thursday 7:50 A.M. - 3:00 P.M and Friday 7:50 – 12:30 

School Mass every Wednesday at 8:30. School office will be closed from 8:20 – 9:20 so that all staff members 

may attend Mass 

Adoration every Friday for grades 3 – 8 

 

Extended care available at 7:00 every school morning and until 5:30 P.M. every school day. Please schedule in 

advance with Ms. Bronkema kbronkema@stjosephtucsonaz.org 

School Office Hours - Monday - Thursday 7:30 - 3:30    Friday 7:30 - 1:00 

School Principal: Kathy Van Loan   Scholarship Manager: Claudia Teran 

Office manager: Annette Munoz   Lunch program and ESD director: Katie Bronkema 

Health office: Lupe Ruiz 

School phone: 520 – 747- 3060 Fax: 520 – 747-2024  website:  https://saintjosephstucson.weebly.com/ 

    ***************************************************************************                                       

Mark your calendars – 

DOWNLOAD THE BOX TOPS APP AND START EARNING MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL. SCAN THE QR CODE  

 

May 3 – May Crowning at our 8:30 school Mass – PLEASE BRING A FLOWER FOR MARY – JOIN US! ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 
May 6 – First Holy Communion for our 3rd grade class 
 
May 10 – Confirmation for our 8th grade students – 6 PM 
 
May 15 – 8:45 – 8th grade VS staff volleyball game 
 
Week of May 15 – this is the last week of school – 12:30 dismissal all week. ESD Mon – Thurs - NO ESD on May 19th. 
 

 

Please sign up for Fry’s Community Rewards to benefit our school!    Here is the easy link to get started: 

https://www.frysfood.com/i/community/community-rewards 
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 A Christ-centered 

community dedicated 

to empowering 

students to learn, 

serve, lead, and 

succeed. 

https://www.frysfood.com/i/community/community-rewards


 

Prayer to St. Joseph 

                                                                                                                                                     
Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. To you God entrusted 

his only Son; in you Mary placed her trust; with you Christ became man. Blessed Joseph, 
to us too, show yourself a father and guide us in the path of life. Obtain for us grace, 

mercy, and courage, and defend us from every evil.  Amen. 
 

 

School Advisory Board members needed. 

Please email Mrs. Van Loan if you are 

interested, for more information and for the 

application. 

Please join us for our school May 
Crowning Mass in honor of our 

Mother Mary on Wednesday May 3rd 
at 8:30. 

Send your students to school with a 
flower. A flower from your garden is 
perfect! We will place the flowers on 

the altar as we enter the church. 

 

 

SCAN THIS QR CODE 

SELECT ST JOSEPH SCHOOL TUCSON AZ

 

 

PARENTS AS PARTNERS 

Thank you to all of the families who were able to 

attend our Parents as Partners meetings last week. 

We really enjoyed the opportunity to see you and to 

share some important information with you to keep 

your child learning through the summer and to build 

on our partnership. 

Attached to this email is a digital copy of the 

resources booklet we handed out so that you are able 

to access the links.  

We do have hard copies available at the front office if 

you did not receive one and would like a hard copy. 

We will be sending home the other information we 

gave out later this month with your students. 

 

 

 

 

Protect Young Eyes is an organization started by a Catholic father of 4 

children. Internet safety is of utmost importance to all of us. We will be 

providing you with some resources to help you! Please find an important 

article regarding something affecting many young people today and 

especially young men. 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/what-is-sextortion-3-prevention-tips-for-families/ 

 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/what-is-sextortion-3-prevention-tips-for-families/

